
2. SECURITY AND VANDALISM - COLOMBO STREET SOUTH

The Board received a report on progress with the issues of security and vandalism along Colombo
Street in the late/early hours of Friday ad Saturday nights and early mornings. The Board agreed that
the Sydenham Business Association be invited to comment on current policing and community watch
policies for the area.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


